Hello,

I would like to voice my concern regarding bike lanes being installed in William Roe Blvd.

First, we were never informed about this until re received a letter stating it was happening.

Removing ALL street parking from Cane Parkway to Bathurst will have a devastating effect not only for all the side streets which will bear the brunt of the extra parking, not to mention decreasing property values. Since we are in the middle of a global pandemic, I'm sure money could be spent helping small business and feeding the hungry rather than something that seems to be of no use. I have never seen bikes on Millard where they installed bike lanes, and with William Roe being so close to Fairy Lakes lovely bike paths, what will the the benefit of this? Let's just add to the fact that taxes are increasing 2.99% when myself as a small business owner have zero business so zero revenue.

I would like to add my name and contact information to the petition.

Cathy Gifford 241 William Roe Blvd

Regards,

Cathy Gifford